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December 9th, 2020 

 

The Public Utilities Board 
400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg MB R3C 0C4 
 

Attention: Dr. Darren Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director 

Dear Dr. Christle: 

Re:  Manitoba Public Insurance (“MPI”) Special Rebate Application (“SRA”) 2 
Submission of Duffy’s Taxi Ltd and Unicity Taxi Ltd (“Taxi Coalition”) 

Pursuant to the Manitoba Public Utilities Board (“PUB”) procedural direction on December 4th, 2020, 
the Taxi Coalition makes the following submissions with respect to the SRA 2 Application.  

Having reviewed the application and responses to the information requests filed by the Taxi 
Coalition, other interveners, and the PUB, the Taxi Coalition can advise that it does not object to 
the overall quantum of the rebate, the proposed manner in calculating the rebate, or the proposed 
manner of distributing the rebate.  

The Taxi Coalition thanks the PUB for the opportunity to participate in an expeditious process to 
approve the SRA 2, and thanks MPI for the additional rate relief during this unprecedented time.  

Yours truly, 

 

 

INTERGROUP CONSULTANTS LTD. 

Jeff Crozier 
Consultant 
 

 
CC: Steve Scarfone and Anthony Guerra, MPI Counsel 
 Kathleen McCandless and Robert Watchman, Board Counsel 
 Byron William, CAC Counsel  
 Charlotte Meek, CMMG Counsel 

Suite 300-259 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba 
R3B 2A9 
tel: (204) 942-0654 
fax: (204) 943-3922 
e-mail: intergroup@intergroup.ca 


